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Tuesday 4th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After school clubs – Autumn Term 

 

For the past year, we have been trialing outside club agencies to provide extra-curricular activities for the children.  

At periods throughout the year, this has been both successful and unsuccessful.  We have discussed this as a school 

and taken on your feedback and we have decided to revert back to the way we provided after –school clubs in the 

past.  I was very conscious that the clubs we offered to children last year were only of a sports nature and this was 

not enabling the children to gain those ‘extra-curricular’ skills in other areas.   Mr. Massam will be sending out a 

separate letter for after-school sporting clubs that he will be providing (a small charge of £2 per session), but the 

staff have offered their time to lead on some other activities of a non-sporting nature. 

 

The new clubs available will run for the autumn term and as spaces are limited for after school clubs, please be 

advised that they will be allocated on a first come first serve basis on return of this letter.   Some clubs may incur a 

small attendance fee if resources are needed to run. 

 

If your child is interested in any of the available after school club activities on offer you will need to register for 

the club by completing the form on the back of this letter.  Children will not be allowed to stay behind at an 

after school club without a permission slip from their parent/carer.    Everyone who returns a form will be 

informed on whether they have a place or not.  Clubs will conclude at 4.15pm. 

 
If your child is not attending a club on the day then written notification or a phone call from a parent is 

needed. If this occurs two weeks running then their place will be lost and given to another child as many will 

have waiting lists.   

 

Available activities on offer for this autumn term: 

 

Day Club Led by Available for Information 

Monday Choir Miss Young Years 3-6 N/A 

 Henna Mrs Kang Years 1-2 N/A 

Thursday Computing Miss Cumiskey Years 3-4 N/A 

 Cooking Mrs Jones Years 1-6 £1 per week 

Friday Netball Mrs Dickens Years 3-6 N/A 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Natalie Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 
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William MacGregor Extra Curricular Activities 

 

Autumn Term 2018 
 

Child’s Name:________________________________     Year Group:____________ 

 

 

I would like to book a place for my child in the following clubs: 

 
 

After 

School 

 

Activity Places 

available 

Start Date – 

End Date 

Sessions 

to end of 

term 

Year Groups Additional 

Information 

    Monday Choir 20 10th Sep-10th 

Dec 

13 Years 3-6 - 

Monday Henna 15 10th Sep-10th 

Dec 

13 Years 1-2 - 

Thursday Computing 

 

15 13th Sep-13th 

Dec 

13 Years 3-4 - 

Thursday Cooking 

 

15 13th Sep-13th 

Dec 

13 Years 1-6 £1 per week 

charge 

Friday Netball 15 14th Sep-14th 

Dec 

13 Years 3-6        Sports 

 kit needed 

 

 

Medical Conditions/Allergies:__________________________________________ 

 

Signed______________________________ Parent/Carer      Date____________ 

 

Emergency Contact Number:___________________________________________ 

 

My child can/can not walk home alone after the club. 
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